
Circular
Cancellation of ARTS Festival for KG1 to Grade 12

Circular No: HB/AC/24-25/78  Dated:22/10/2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

We regret to inform you that the ARTS Festival, initially scheduled for 7th November 2024, has been
cancelled. The inspection process took longer than anticipated, and we are now focusing on students'
preparation for the upcoming exams.

We appreciate your understanding and continued support in this matter.

Warm Regards,

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


